
 

 

Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Transportation and Communications 

MACTAN-CEBU INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY 

Lapu-Lapu City, Cebu Philippines 

Tel. No. (+63 32) 340-2486/ Telefax No. (+63 32) 3400228 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

October 18, 2012 
 

 

Mr. CESAR L. CRUZ 

Unit 5 #56, N. Vicencio St., 
Niugn, Malabon City 

 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

 

Dear Mr. Cruz: 
 

 
Per recommendation of the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) of the Mactan-Cebu 

International Airport Authority (MCIAA) and as approved by the MCIAA Board per 
Resolution No. 2012-1810 dated October 15, 2012, you are hereby awarded the 

“Consultancy Contract for the Establishment of An Apron Management System of 

Mactan-Cebu International Airport”  in the amount of Four Hundred Twenty Three 
Thousand Fifty Seven Pesos and 60/100 (P423,057.60) for a duration of six (6) 

months, following the Terms of Reference of the services for the said project. 
 

Please coordinate with our Legal Office for the preparation of the pertinent contract. 
 

 
Very truly yours, 

 

 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

 
NIGEL PAUL C. VILLARETE 

CEO/General Manager    
 

 
Conforme: 

 

___________________________ 

 

Date: _________________ 


